
Dear Parents and Caregivers:  

As we return from what I hope was a relaxing and healthy Thanksgiving Recess for you all, I 

wanted to reaffirm that all schools will be open tomorrow, Monday, November 30 for in-person 

and remote learning. For those who chose to travel to a non-contiguous state during the holiday, 

please be sure that you are following the NYS Interim Guidance for Quarantine Restrictions on 

Travelers Arriving in New York State Following Out of State Travel for work and school. For 

students who must be quarantined under these rules, please contact your child’s school office in 

the morning and review #4 on the October 27 Updates from the District Office for what to expect 

for schooling during the period of quarantining. 

Thank you very much. 

Ken Slentz 

Superintendent of Schools  
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